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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 19, 1957

Mr. Victor Salazar
Simms Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Re: Campbell #1 - NWSW
Section 34, Township
25 North, Range 6 VWest

Dear Mr. Salazar:

Our records indicate that the above~captioned
well was connected to the El Paso Natural Gas Company trans-
mission system December 19, 1955. VWe are unable however, to
locate monthly reports covering production of this well. Your
attention is directed to Rule 1114 of our Rules and Regula-
tions, which requires an operator to submit Operator's Monthly
Report, Form C-115 for each producing lease within the State
of New Mexico. The following distribution should be made:
Original to the 0Oil Conservation Commission at Santa Fe; one
copy to the Oil Conservation Commission District Office at
Hobbs and one copy to the Oil Conservation Commission at
Aztec. Ve are therefore requesting Operator's Monthly Reports,
Form C-115 for all months, beginning with December 1935. The
report currently due is for the month of May, 1957 and should
be in this and the district offices of the Commission by the
24th of the month. A supply of Form C-115 is enclosed in
order that you may comply with the above request.

Very truly yours,

I. R. TRUJILLO,
Administrative Assistant

IRT/ir

cc: |Emery C. Arnold -~ Oil Conservation Commission - Aztec, NM
R. F. Montgomery - Oil Conservation Commission - Hobbs






